

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

January 7, 2015

CONTACT: Leroy Alloway, Planning and Public Involvement Program Manager
Alamo Area Metropolitan Planning Organization
825 S. St. Mary's Street
San Antonio, TX 78205
210-230-6902
alloway@alamoareampo.org

MPO Hosting Regional Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan Open House

New Braunfels, Texas — The Alamo Area Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) staff will conduct an open house on in New Braunfels on Thursday, January 15th. Residents are encouraged to attend this public meeting to share feedback, thoughts and concerns about how to improve walking and bicycling in the community. The meeting will be held from 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. and will be held at Landa Haus, 360 Aquatic Circle, in Landa Park.

In addition to the public meeting, the MPO is conducting an online survey that includes an interactive map for markup. The survey can be accessed at www.surveymonkey.com/s/alamoareabikeandpedsurvey.

"New Braunfels is currently involved in a regional bicycle and pedestrian study and looking for public input," said City Engineer Garry Ford. "We encourage all interested residents to attend the meeting and to complete the online survey about their walking and bicycling preferences in order to help us identify priorities."

The City of New Braunfels is a member of the MPO, which was created by federal law to provide a comprehensive, cooperative and continuous transportation planning process that brings the region over \$200 million annually in state and federal transportation funding for roadway, transit, rideshare, bicycle and pedestrian projects.

For additional information, call 210-227-8651.